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Dear Student, 

I would like to introduce myself, I am Mr Watson, the Headteacher of St Thomas More Catholic 
High School. I would like to extend to you a very warm welcome, I am delighted that you have 
chosen to join us in September for the next chapter in your school career. 

Starting secondary school can be a very exciting time, but it is completely natural to feel a little 
nervous about the changes ahead. One thing that you can absolutely be sure of is that I, and all 
the staff at St Thomas More are looking forward to meeting you and supporting you through the 
next stage of your education. 

If you have older siblings, cousins or friends at St Thomas More you may know that each year we 
welcome our Year 6 students to St Thomas More for a two day visit in the Summer term. I would 
like to invite you to spend Thursday 4th and Friday 5th of July with us at St Thomas More so you can 
learn more about the school and we can learn more about you too! 

We will do all that we can to make sure your move from primary to secondary school is smooth 
and happy. Mrs Dixon, our Transition Coordinator, is working with your primary teachers to 
prepare a transition experience to help you feel comfortable and secure about your move to St 
Thomas More. 

Please take care, and continue to work hard at school. 

Yours faithfully 

  

Mr D Watson 

Headteacher 

 


